
Merry Christmas Happy Hanukkah Happy New Year 

  

 

  

As I write this bulletin, I reflect over my last 2 Years as President and 

how fast the time has passed. (My term ends December 31) All of the 

special activities, trips, dancing etc. terrific VOLUNTEERS who have 

given their talents and time to make this the best club in The 

Villages. I give thanks to the supportive Executive Board and the 

great vice president Art Schaeffer, and my mentor, Sylvia Springer, 

computer guru.  And to Don Haydu for all his help and support.   

So in honor of all of you my gift to you is: 

  

This Monday December 18 

A performance by 

The Elderly Brothers 

5:45 to 6:15 

  

Our club member Don Hausman is a member of this barbershop 

quartet.  DOORS WILL OPEN AT 5pm. So please come early so 

that everyone is comfortably seated by this time to enjoy their 

performance including Christmas Carols.  

  



 

  

Our December 18 meeting will include celebrating birthdays 

October November December;  installation of the newly elected 

Executive Board;  50/50 drawing; my last meeting (and joke) and 

entertainment by Pat Atkinson and dancing. Dress in your 

Christmas best. BYOB soda, coffee and water will be served.  

   

This Sunday Dec 17th is Cards & Games + Dinner 

(optional).  Meet at Odell Rec at 1PM; Optional Dinner 4:30PM at 

Havana CC. Mexican Train, Rummicub, Samba, Dirty Marble are 

our regular games. This month the featured game is Newmarket, 

and bring your dimes as we are hard core gamblers. 

  

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDAR: no meeting on January 1. 

This is a HOLIDAY AND REC CENTERS ARE CLOSED. 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR. Next meeting on January 15.  

 

 

  



 

A volunteer is needed to host our monthly New Member 

Breakfast.  Takes place at Perkins Restaurant on 441. 3rd 

Wednesday of every month. Please call me 352-430-8996. 

DECEMBER 20 NEW MEMBER BREAKFAST IS CANCELED  

 

 

 

Stop by our day trips table and check out all our offers at the 

meeting in front of the stage.  

 

 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS.  

  

Mary Ann Bale, President. TVSC 

 

   

 

 

Log on to view more events and options at The Villages Singles Club.  

 

 

https://tvsinglesclub.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b48c70afeda9ecee7ab34ad8b&id=7b1821bdd0&e=6c6a56fea8

